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NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2015

We want to thank all of you who read this newsletter and respond in different ways. You are all valued partners.
One of our UK supporters also put in a new food crushing mill in Garissa. This Bible mill will supply bibles to Dadaab
refugee camp and is now up and running. Please carry on praying for this glorious revival happening in East Africa.

Nigeria Oladipo is out reaching the unreached in Northern Nigeria and has opened 14 New Bible Schools there.
Pakistan Arif has now opened 4 Bible Schools in Sindh within a year for an unreached people group. We now have
1,928 Bible Schools spread over 30 countries. Only God could have enabled such increase. We are now streamlining
the entire Bible School onto our website where we are seeing about 600 downloads a month over and above those
we post out.

PAKISTAN ORPHANAGE We had a phone call from a business man in London who has now taken over the care of
the whole orphanage. He has bought them a badly needed generator and is upgrading the building. This has enabled
us to start a new orphanage in India where the children are now off the streets and cared for in a rented home. We
thank the Lord for what He has done.

LIBERIA Ebola came back to Liberia effecting six people but God delivered them again through leading Suzanne to
take authority over it over the radio. The Ebola left immediately and within five days all six people were discharged
from hospital healed. We thank Jesus for doing it yet again.

GOD HAS NOT FORGOTTEN THE UK. As you all know we bought with the Lords leading, a cheap shop in Blaenau
Ffestiniog which we have been doing up. The work was more than we bargained for and | asked the Lord whether we
had heard Him right and He said "Wait and see what | shall do" so we carried on and mentioned it in the last news
letter. Charles and Jacqueline Brunger introduced to us by Paul and his wife from New Zealand, responded for the
shop and the Lord said "See what | have Done" | knew they were called there by God to run the shop ministry and
they have just moved into the flat above. They are both experienced street evangelists and will open the "Pop in
Shop" for the community of the town soon. He used us to prepare a new ministry for someone else to run. We
Thank Jesus for what He has done.

MONTHLY TEACHING, PRAYER AND HEALING WEEKS AT ERW COED, WALES. The next one is for 17 to 23 October.
Phone 01865 300099 if you would like to come. These weeks are proving to be popular and people are rebooking
new dates with us. If October is not suitable for you, phone us for another date.

DECKING. Matthew Lane responded as a volunteer to the newsletter to build the decking in front of the Ranch and
did a first class job. He also brought the fire doors up to standard and is now helping us with other jobs.

He is willing to take on jobs for any woodwork or home decorating and is willing to travel to you. We highly
recommend him. For quotes his phone number is 01673 878871 or 07837 349661.
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Mathew Lane a Christian friend &  Books donate by Derek Prince Ministries Charles & Jacquaeline with Paul &
teacher from Lincolnshire sitting on to East Africa. Revival in a warehouse. Jacquaeline Brunger at Blaenau
the new decking that he designed =~ We thank Derek Prince Ministries for this  Ffistiniog in North Wales
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